
 

 
Public Notice 

 
Part decision on Plan Change 47 to the Matamata-Piako District 

Plan: Plan your Town - Kuranui Road 
 
 
On 14 February 2018, Matamata-Piako District Council resolved to accept part of 
Plan Change 47: Plan your Town – Kuranui Road.  This part of the plan change 
focused on rezoning 55 hectares of Rural zoned land to Rural-Residential 1.  
 
A copy of the decision stating the reasons for accepting or rejecting the submissions 
received is available at mpdc.govt.nz/plan-your-town or can be inspected during 
business hours at all Council offices and libraries. 
 
The appeal period for the above decision closes at 5.00pm on Friday 13th April 2018. 
Any appeals must be lodged with the Environment Court within this time period. 
 
This advertisement is written in accordance with Clauses 10 and 11 of the First 
Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991. 
 
 
Don McLeod 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
28 February 2018 
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